
YOU ARE CORDIALLY INVITED TO AN 

OPEN HOUSE
Wednesday, September 26th, 2018 

3:00 pm – 6:00 pm

Family Recovery Centers 
2075 Foxfield Road, Suite 103 

St. Charles, IL

Meet our staff and help us celebrate 
the opening of our newest location! 

Refreshments and appetizers will be served

RSVP: kristen.powell@familyrecoverycenters.com

FamilyRecoveryCenters.com

https://www.familyrecoverycenters.com/

